3rd Grade Parents,

WOW!!! We are already on day 3 of the first week of virtual learning. We want to start off by giving you a BIG THANK YOU for your hard work, patience, and dedication to your child's education. We wanted to give you a quick update on our Zoom schedules. We are only going to offer ONE Zoom meeting on Friday's. The meeting that will be available is the 9:30 - 10:10 meeting for attendance & to go over that day's assignments. We are also going to have a "light day" to ensure that your child has some time to catch up on any work that may have been missed throughout the week or to make any necessary corrections. We want to thank you in advance for your support. If you have any questions about this change, feel free to contact us.

- 3rd grade teachers